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Tom and Anne Morris Violin Prize

Description

The Tom and Anne Morris Violin Prize was established in 2007 by Dr and Mrs T. Morris. They are the owners of a
D.Atanassov 2006 violin which they wish to make available for use by a student enrolled at the School of Music for a
period of one year.

Selection process

Nomination is made to the Scholarships Office
The Prize will be awarded by The University of Auckland Council upon the recommendation of the Head of the School
of Music

Regulations

The Prize will be known as the Tom and Anne Morris Violin Prize.
The Prize will be the use of the D.Atanassov 2006 violin for a period of one year.
The Prize will be awarded annually to a full-time student of the violin who has achieved excellent academic results and
would benefit from the use of this instrument.
The Prize will be awarded by The University of Auckland Council upon the recommendation of the Head of the School
of Music.
The University of Auckland Council will not be bound to award the Prize in any year if there is no candidate of
sufficient merit.
In the event of a tie, the Head of the School of Music shall determine if the Prize may be shared.
The University of Auckland Council has the power to amend or vary these regulations provided that there is no
departure from the main purpose of the Prize.

Code: P901
Faculty: Creative Arts and Industries
Applicable study: Full-time student of the violin
Closing date: By nomination
Tenure: Prize
For: Prize
Number on offer: One
Offer rate: Annually
Value: Use of the D.Atanassov 2006 violin for a period of one year

Scholarships Office Version: Updated 25 July 2013

scholarships@auckland.ac.nz

www.scholarships.auckland.ac.nz Page 1


